MOST IMMEDIATE

REMINDER
Government of Pakistan
Finance Division
(Budget Wing)
F. No. 3(3) PFMR-11/2022 Islamabad, the 18™March, 2022

Subject: GRANT-IN-AID RULES 2021

Kindly refer to Finance Division’s letter No. 3(3) PFMR-I1/2022-47 dated

22-02-2022 on the subject cited above.

2. The views/comments on the draft Grant-in-Aid Rules 2021 are still

awaited which may be kindly furnished to this Ministry urgently.

3. The matter most urgent, please.

\

(Malik Riaz Ahmed)
Deputy Secretary (PFMR)
Ph: 051- 9221963
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